
Dear Friends in Christ, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to you 
with an exciting opportunity that we believe will greatly 
benefit your congregation and community. On (day, date, 
time, place, address), we will have the privilege of hosting 
Karin Gunderson, an International English teacher, author, 
musician, songwriter, and founder of Heavenly Harp. 

She will be delivering an unforgettable presentation titled 
"Lift the World: An Inspiring Experience of Love's 
Transformative Power.” This enlightening and inspiring 
program aims to take us on an extraordinary journey to the 
Afghan heart and the refugee crisis. Through captivating 
stories, soul-stirring songs, and meaningful conversations, 
Gunderson will delve into the lives of those she has 
taught, revealing unimaginable bravery and strength. Her 
narratives will highlight the resilience, faith, and strength of 
the Afghan people, providing us with a brand new 
perspective on Afghans that is often overshadowed by 
news headlines. 

One of the highlights of the program will be Gunderson's 
performance of uplifting songs accompanied by the 
enchanting sound of the harp. These melodies have the 
power to touch and uplift spirits. You and your 
congregation will find yourselves singing along, inspired by 
the universal language of love in music. 



Gunderson strongly believes that true change starts with 
the individual and how we choose to value each person 
that exists. She says this can be as simple as a smile and 
a friendly “hello” in the grocery store. This program is not 
limited to any specific age group or background. Whether 
you are a parent, student, retiree, young adult, or a 
passionate advocate for change, "Lift the World" will leave 
you feeling motivated, enlightened, and ready to be a 
bright light in your everyday world. 

Additionally, there will be books, CDs, DVDs, and heart-
touching photos by an accompanying Afghan photo 
journalist available for purchase, further contributing to this 
cause.

We would like to extend a personal invitation to you, your 
congregation, and your community to join us for this 
unforgettable experience. Again, the presentation will take 
place on (day, date, time, place, address). Admission is 
free, and a free-will offering will be accepted to support 
this important work. You can find bulletin announcements 
to use as well as an 8-1/2 X 11 poster on Gunderson’s 
website at https://christianharpmusic.com/promo. Please 
join us in spreading the word!

Let us come together and create a world where every 
voice is heard and every heart is uplifted. We truly believe 
that this program will not only touch the lives of those in 

https://christianharpmusic.com/promo


attendance but also inspire us to make a difference in our 
own communities. Thank you.

Your family in Christ, 


